
   
 

   
 

 

 

 
 

NOTICE 
The Town of Slaughter Beach Election Scheduled for July 5, 2025, has been cancelled 

 
The Town of Slaughter Beach Election scheduled for Saturday, July 5, 2025, has been canceled. As of the 
filing deadline of June 6, 2025, three candidates have filed for two open seats. 
 
The three candidates successfully filed for two open town council seats 

 
Jamie Draper 
Sharie Sober 
Harry Ward 

 
 
Due to the tragic passing of candidate Sharie Sober, it has been deemed unnecessary to hold an election.  

 
 

Each seat is for a two-year term. They will be sworn in at the July 14, 2025, Town Council meeting. 
 
 
 
 


